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      July 19, 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Happy Sunday!  
 
We hope you all had the opportunity to view the communication that we sent last Wednesday 
with the 2020-2021 school year opening dates and details. If you have not yet read this, please 
check your inboxes. Please remember that all details and information is located on our 
Reopening Plan page of the OLPR website.  
 
This week, we wanted to share with you our 2020-2021 stationery lists and the uniform policy. 
We know that many of you like to get started with these purchases during the summer months. 
 
2020-2021 Stationery Lists: Lists can be found on the reopening plan page of the OLPR 
website. 
 
Stationery Sale Dates for Grades K to 8: Stationery will be sold at OLPR as follows: 

 Thursday, August 6 from 10:00 a.m. to Noon 

 Thursday, August 13 from 10:00 a.m. to Noon 

 There are no night hours. If you are unavailable the dates/times above, you can drop 
off a list of needed items and your payment in an envelope with your student's name 
and grade at the school office and the supplies will be given to your student on his/her 
first day of school. 

2020-2021 Uniform and Dress Code Policy: We require all students to be in full uniform and 
to comply with the dress code policy. Policy can be found on the reopening plan page of the 
OLPR website. 
 
Name Tags: We will not be requiring student name tags for the 2020-2021 school year. 
 
OLPR Electronic Calendar: We have begun populating the OLPR 2020-2021 electronic calendar 
using Google calendar. Visit the calendar page on the OLPR website. So far we have added the 
opening dates/times that were announced last week. We will continue adding to this in the 
coming days/weeks, and will continue to do so throughout the school year. When we return to 
the regular weekly eMinders at the start of the school year, we will include a link to the 
calendar on that as well. 
 
OLPR Strong Fundraising Group: In case you missed it, the Home and School Board is working 
on fun and creative ways to continue some of your favorite fundraisers this upcoming school 
year, as well as coming up with new ideas for virtual fundraisers. If you haven't already, please 
visit their newly created OLPR Strong Facebook group where they are currently selling t-shirts 
and have several online raffles planned for the coming weeks. Visit 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2611318479091393/ and join the group. We can't wait to 
see you there! 
 
OLPR Reopening Plan Website Page: Just a reminder that this information and more can be 
found on the OLPR website. Visit http://www.ourladyofportrichmond.com/reopening-
plan.html, and be sure to check this page and your email in the coming weeks. 
 
We hope you all have a wonderful week! God be with you, 
Sr. Mary 

http://www.ourladyofportrichmond.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2611318479091393/
http://www.ourladyofportrichmond.com/reopening-plan.html
http://www.ourladyofportrichmond.com/reopening-plan.html

